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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Namibia to the United Nations Office in
Geneva and other UN Organizations in Switzerland presents its compliments to the
Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women, Human Rights
Treaties Division, Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights and with reference to their Note Verbale dated 04 June 2015, has the honor to
inform that the Namibian delegation to attend the Committee on the Elimination of
Discrimination against Women (CEDAW) during the 61st session (6 to 24 July

2015), is composed of the following:

1. Honourable Doreen Sioka: Minister of Gender Equality and Child Welfare

2. H.E. Ms. Sabine Bshlke-Méller:

3. Ms. Martha Mbombo:
4. Adv. Bience Gawanas:

5. Adv. Innocentia M. Nyoni:
6. Mr. Victor Shipoh:

7. Dr. Lisony I. Kahikuata.:
8. Ms. Nomsa Uushona:

9. Ms. Sophia Tunelao Peter:

(MGECW) — (Head of Delegation)
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of
Namibia to the UNOG and Other UN
Organizations in Switzerland (Alternative Head
of Delegation)

Acting Permanent Secretary: MGECW
(Delegate)

Advisor to Hon. Minister of Health and Social
Services (Delegate)

Deputy Prosecutor General: MOJ, (Delegate)
Director of Gender Equality and Research:
MGECW (Delegate)

Deputy Director: Ministry of Education, Arts &
Culture (Delegate)

Ministry of International Relations &
Cooperation (Delegate)

Chief Development Planner: MGECW
(Delegate)

Al official correspondence should be addressed to the Head of Mission



10. Ms. Emilie N. Sivhute: Private Secretary to the Hon. Minister: MGECW
(Delegate)

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Namibia to the United Nations Office in
Geneva and other UN Organizations in Switzerland appreciates the assistance
rendered to the above delegation to obtain the necessary badges and avails itself of
the opportunity to assure the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights of
its highest consideration.

24 June 2015

Office of the Human Rights Commissioner
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